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Egrets



Photos from last year
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Community Outreach
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In the Summer of 2024, an egret rookery was 
established in the Shady Oaks neighborhood. 
Since egrets are federally protected once 
nesting begins, neither the city nor the residents 
could remove them. The large number of birds in 
the rookery caused significant disruption, 
including excessive noise, unpleasant odors, and 
damage to trees and grass. 

Animal Control Officers have been patrolling for 
Egrets every morning and evening and also 
investigating any sightings beginning in March 
and ending in June. Total for both was 204 calls.



Flyers
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Deterrent kits
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Question  and Comments ? 


